



HOTEL BELVEDERE 319 WEST 48th STREET · NEW YORK CITY

October 29, 1942

Mr. Morris C. Allen Director of Physical Education University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Allen:

Thank you very much for your recent letter which I have just received.

We will indeed be looking forward to catering to both you and your squad when you visit New York. Please remember that The Belvedere will be your home.

When you complete your arrangements, would you kindly advise me as to the number of men you will be bringing and how you wish them roomed.

With our best wishes for a successful season, we are

Cordially yours,

HOTEL BELVEDERE

George A. Fechtman

Manager